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=~ pennsylvania

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
NORTHWEST REGIONAL OFFICE

November 5, 2012

Re:  Act 13, Section 3218 Determination
CID No. 288690
Jefferson Township, Butler County

The Department’s investigation determined that XTO Energy, Inc. has affected your water
supply during the drilling of their || lszs well located in
Jefferson Township, Butler County. The results of samples taken by the Department indicated
that your water was affected by oil and gas drilling activities.

On or about August 15, 2012, XTO Energy, Inc. had a treatment system installed on your water
supply that has brought back your water quality to better than pre-drill standards. XTO Energy,
Inc. has thus satisfied their obligation to replace and/or restore your water supply.

Enclosed are the laboratory results of the latest samples taken at your residence on September 9,
2012. Thave also included all of the previous sample results that I have collected during this
investigation.

If you have any questions, please contact me at this office.

Sincerely,

s Gl

S. Craig Lobins
Northwest District Oil and Gas Manager
District Oil and Gas Operations

cc: Brian MacQuarrie
%O Energy
SCL:1sl

230 Chestnut Street | Meadville, PA 16335
814.332.6860 | Fax 814.332.6120 3 www.depweb.state.pa.us

e
Printed on Recvalzd Pacer (&) P
-





